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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   
 

Wednesday 23rd October — PSA meeting at 9am 
 

Thursday 24th October—Year 1 Diwali Assembly at 9am  
 

Friday 25th October — Inset Day — school closed 
 

Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November — October half term 
  

Monday 4th November — school reopens  

 

REMINDER: Parents meeting bookings are 

now live on Weduc for the 12th November 

2024. 

 Please ensure you book in as soon as 

possible as slots are  

filling up fast.  

It is important that you catch up with your 

child's class teacher and discuss your child’s 

progress.  

Please login to your Weduc account and 
click on the Parents Evening icon. 

This system allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with your child's teacher 

and you will receive an email confirming 
your appointment.  

Thank you and we are looking forward to 

seeing you. 

The following clinic dates available for 
children who missed their flu 

vaccinations in school? Parents are 
welcome to attend with their child and 

can call 0333 358 3397 to book an 
appointment. 

  
Farnworth Family Hub: King Street, 

Farnworth, BL4 7AP 

• 24th October 2024, from 15:00 to 
18:00 

• 30th October 2024, from 10:00 to 
16:00 

  
Harvey Start Well Centre: Shaw Street, 

Bolton, BL3 6HU 

• 25th October 2024, from 15:00 to 
17:30 

• 29th October 2024, from 10:00 to 
16:00 

  
Oxford Grove Start Well 

Centre: Oxford Grove, Bolton, BL1 
3BH 

25th October 2024, from 15:00 to 17:30 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 88.3% 
       Yr 1 92.9%          Yr 4 97.9% 
       Yr 2 98.9%          Yr 5 99.4%  
       Yr 3 93.2%          Yr 6 91.8%  

 

 

 

As we are approaching winter, please make sure 
that your child comes to school wearing a warm, 
waterproof coat and sensible foot-
wear.  Also, please ensure that all  

clothing is named. 

Come and visit our amazing library to enjoy a book 

to take home.  

Open every Wednesday after school.  

 
Year 1 Parents please join us 
on Thursday at 9am for our  

Diwali Assembly. 
 

On Tuesday and Wednes-

day we have workshops 

based on Hinduism and 

Sikhism. We will also be 

creating Batik art work.  


